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RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 
Bogotá D.C., April 28, 2021.  
 
Grupo Energía Bogotá S.A. ESP (GEB), informs that in response to requirement No. 
2021075043-000-000 of April 6, 2021 of the Superintendence of Finance of Colombia, on April 
28, 2021 the Report on Implementation of Best Corporate Practices - Country Code Survey - 
corresponding to the year 2020 was completed and retransmitted, in order to modify the 
answer to Recommendation 18.8 from "N/A" to "YES", since the Board of Directors of GEB 
has all the support Committees established by the Country Code. 
 
Consequently, the retransmitted Report may be consulted at the following location on the 
Company’s website: https://www.grupoenergiabogota.com/en/corporate-
information/corporate-governance 
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